
1

Kaycee Hathaway

From: Leif Langlois <leiflanglois@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 06, 2015 12:41 PM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Subject: Re: CB-14-00011 Grow Bros Final Approval

Hello Kaycee, 

We talked yesterday regarding our SEPA application and you were going to forward me an email as to what we 
needed to do per our incomplete application.  I haven't seen an email yet so just making sure I didn't miss it. 
Please let me know if you have sent it,  Thank you. 
 
Leif Langlois 
Grow Bros, LLC 
 
On Thu, Dec 4, 2014 at 1:48 PM, Kaycee Hathaway <kaycee.hathaway@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote: 

Dear Applicant, 

  

Your Parcel Combination application has been sent to the assessor’s office and is  finaled, please see the 
attached documents.  A hard copy of your approval will be sent via the US Postal Service.  

  

Please click the below link to view any documents from your application.  If you have any further questions 
please feel free to contact me. 

  

Cb-14-00011 Grow Bros  

  

  

Kaycee K Hathaway 

Kittitas County 

Community Development Services/ Planner I 

Phone: (509) 962-7079 

Email: kaycee.hathaway@co.kittitas.wa.us 
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Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
RCW and to archiving and review. 
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